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Newsletter – September 20, 2024 

 
 
Fall Yard Sale 
Thank you for all the donations that you brought in.  The yard sale was a huge success. 
 
Student Council 
Student council elections were this week.  Our student council for this year will be as 
follows. 
President - Dawson Mickley  
Vice-President – Morgan Shaffer  
Secretary – Shae Cawley  
Treasurer – Noah Brumbaugh 

 
Dollar Denim Mondays 
Every Monday this school year, students may wear denim (jeans for boys, denim skirts for 
girls), sneakers, hats, and ECS Spirit Wear for $1 per item that does not fit the guidelines 
for Everyday Uniform dress. Ex: If a high school student chooses to wear tennis shoes and 
jeans to school he must pay $2. All proceeds go to the Jr./Sr. trip. Money can be turned 
in to the office or any teacher. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 

Thursday, September 19 – Progress Reports Sent Out  
Tuesday, October 1 – October tuition payments due 
Monday, October 14 - No School – Columbus Day 
Friday, October 18 - End of First Quarter (Noon Dismissal) 


